SS Thistlegorm reopens for diving

The Red Sea wreck of the SS Thistlegorm is now open for diving. Following an intense operation, conservation work to preserve this legendary wreck has been extremely successful and finished on 15th December, exactly on schedule.

Red Sea NGO Hurghada Environmental Protection and Conservation Association (HEPCA) led the conservation operation to install 32 mooring lines and drill air-escape outlets to prevent further damage to the structure of the wreck. Further holes will be drilled at a later date but will not require additional closure of the site. 

Members of the HEPCA diving and mooring team were assisted in this pioneering operation by volunteer divers from the Red Sea community and many diving operators including Red Sea Explorers and Blue O Two. 

HEPCA would like to thank all those individuals and organizations who gave their valuable cooperation and support and were instrumental in making this pivotal event happen. Special thanks to all those diving operators and guests for their understanding in being unable to dive the SS Thistlegorm during the period of this urgent conservation work. 

The conservation work on the SS Thistlegorm will now be followed by a similar project on the Rosalie Moller and other wrecks under threat as part of the ‘Saving the Red Sea Wrecks’ Campaign, launched by HEPCA in October. 
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Note to Editors: 

For further information and images please contact Jane Rankin on +2 010 776 9568 or jane@hepca.com 
�








